
Teacher Cadet Program Acceptance Letter 
Preparing Cadets To Be Teacher Leaders! 

 
Date __________________________________________________ 
 
Dear __________________________________________________ 
 
Congratulations on being selected for the Teacher Cadet Program with the Belle 
Plaine School District.  You were chosen because the school felt you would 
represent us positively in the community and will be able to handle the 
responsibility of an experience of this nature.  We truly believe this will be the 
most important class you take as you determine your future career.  You may 
find that you love your career choice and have solidified the career for your 
future, or you may find out that it is not what you expected; that is just fine too 
as it will save you time and money after high school. 
 
This experience takes a mature student because you will need to be responsible 
enough to do coursework without daily reminders.  You will be given a course 
description to help you organize your year. 
 
If you have any questions, please visit, call, or email us at anytime. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Margot Hansen 
mhansen@belleplaine.k12.mn.us 
952-873-2403 ext 495 
 
Kim DeWitte  
kdewitte@belleplaine.k12.mn.us 
952-873-2401 
 
 
 

 

mailto:mhansen@belleplaine.k12.mn.us
mailto:kdewitte@belleplaine.k12.mn.us

